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On Thursday 15th November, Study Options will be holding Australian and New Zealand University Open Days. This is a free information events aimed at students (and schools) who would like to find out more about university options in Australia and New Zealand.

Fourteen representatives from Australian and New Zealand universities will be present at the event to speak with prospective students in person.

Which universities will be there?

New South Wales, Australia
· The University of Sydney
· UNSW Sydney

Queensland, Australia
· Griffith University
· James Cook University
· University of Queensland

Victoria, Australia
· Deakin University
· The University of Melbourne
· Monash University
· RMIT University

Western Australia, Australia
· The University of Western Australia

North Island, New Zealand
· The University of Auckland 
· The University of Waikato

South Island, New Zealand
· University of Canterbury
· University of Otago



About the events

The Open Days are open to students, parents and schools. Please register for a place at www.studyoptionsopendays.com

Thursday 15 November, 3.00pm-5.30pm
The Scotsman Hotel, 20 North Bridge, Edinburgh, EH1 1TR

There is a lot more information available at www.studyoptionsopendays.com  regarding venue, opening times and how to register. Please do let us know if you have any questions or if there is any further information we can provide.

Please note, this event is not suitable for students who have Australian or New Zealand citizenship (passports), as these students must apply through a separate process. You can find out more about the domestic application process on our website.

Contact Study Options with any questions about the events or for free information and advice about studying in Australia and New Zealand.

Download an A4 PDF poster about the events here

Contact Study Options

Website: www.studyoptions.com
Telephone: 0207 353 7200
Email: mail@studyoptions.com 

